
  H.E 󰉗o󰉉r󰈇󰈢i󰈞 M󰈎d󰇷󰈘󰇵 Sc󰈊o󰈡󰈘

RO󰈶󰈟
H.E.Bourgoin Mission Statement: 

We develop confident learners who are caring community members through 

respect, opportunity, kindness and safety.

HEB ROKS

H.E.Bourgoin staff wish for your holidays to be a time of 

growth, reflection, and connecting with your loved ones. 

Have a safe and restful break. 

See you in the New Year Bears!



Our Santa’s Workshop raised roughly $465.00 for our Christmas Food 

Hampers. Huge thank you to everyone who donated items as it was a 

huge success. 

Thank you to Julie Oderkirk for volunteering your time to help. 

Thank you to Mrs. Worthman, Lily Gehrig, Kya Casaway, and Natalie 

Thibert Newman for helping organize and setting everything up. 

5T, 5D, and 5C won prizes for donating the most food for our Christmas 

Food Drive. Congratulations Classes. Thank you for donating!

5T-1st Place: Class pizza party and a coupon for a free slurpee.

5D-2nd Place: Class sundae party, ice cream with toppings.

5C-3rd Place: Milk and cookies for the whole class.

YOU ROK!
To all the families who took the time to bake 

yummy treats for the grade 8 Bake sale we 

appreciate you. 

The Grade 8’s successfully sold $447.60 

worth of baked goods that will go towards 

their Jasper Ski trip. 



January 1st- New Years Day

January 6th- Students First Day Back

January 23rd- School Council Meeting 6:00 pm
February 21st- Kinosoo Ski Trip Grade 5 

February 28th-Kinosoo Ski Trip Grade 7/ 8 

March 7th- Kinosoo Ski Trip Grade 6



 Thank you to Mrs.Chick and Ms.Tienhaara 

for putting on such a beautiful performance. 

Thank you Wes Riopel for always helping us out with our 

sound system and thank you to our Grade 8 Students 

Jaxon and Josh for being great sound leaders!

Thank you Jenn Lisoway for the beautiful white curtains 

for the backdrop!

Thank you Mrs. Chick and Miss Tienhaara for leading our 

students in this production.  Thank you Mrs. Sharun for 

helping backstage!

Thank you Rob Tremblay for coming in and playing 

guitar and singing Christmas carols to our students. 



The inaugural Lakeland Chariot Race brought together schools from 

across the Lakeland are for an exciting STEM competition. Teams of 

students worked tirelessly to design the strongest yet lightest chariots, 

competing head-to-head in a series of races. The event was a 

resounding success, filled with creativity, teamwork, and fun. Students 

had an amazing times showcasing their skills, and we can’t wait to host 

this incredible competition again next year in collaboration with our 

partners at CLJH. 


